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From: registrar
Sent: June 26, 2017 3:07 PM
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-18-17 2:08 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-18 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Dennis Warner 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I am opposed to this rate increase.  In view of the fact that the Government of Ontario has 
acknowledged that hydro rates are out of control and have implemented measures to roll those rates 
back, it would be inappropriate, in my opinion, for the OEB to grant additional increases during the 
period for which this application covers. 
Continual rate increases continue to cause additional strains on limited resources of all Hydro One 
customers and, while I respect that repairs and maintenance play a major part in keeping the power 
on, I believe that there are an ample number of places where Hydro One could find the funds to 
perform these tasks.  Starting with multi million dollar executive salaries would be an excellent 
starting point.  It is beyond time that the OEB stands up to Hydro One with a resounding NO to this 
unwarranted rate increase application. 
 




